
A Stronger Future

 

For Hali Davies, life was not always easy.  For years she struggled with addiction, homelessness

and little to no support.  That all changed two years ago when she began her recovery journey,

and her life turned around for the better.  Through the PROMISE JOBS program she was

referred to our Family Development and Self-Sufficiency (FaDSS) program.  "Not only did this

program add an extra layer of support for my family, but it has helped my life come full circle,"

said Davies.  "My worker has so much knowledge about various resources.

Today, Davies is enrolled in classes at Western Iowa Tech Community College, where she will be

graduating with her first degree in May.  Davies' FaDSS worker has also helped her with other

resources for both her and her son.  "It seems like any road block I came to, my worker either

knew a way to help me or knew someone she could ask," Davies said.

The FaDSS program has been administered by us since 1990.  Through this program, hundreds

of families have been successful, just like Hali.  They have become self-sufficient and built



stronger relationships with their loved ones.  In July, the number of families we are able to serve

was increased from 41 families to 63.  This just means we can help more people and fulfil our

mission of "Helping People. Changing Lives." 

For more on our FaDSS program, please click here. You can also call Jessi, FaDSS Coordinator,

at our office at 712-274-1610. >> 
 

Annual Report

Our Annual Report is complete!  Fiscal year 2021 was another challenging year as we once

again were forced to navigate through the ongoing COVID-19 pandemic.  However, we

persevered and helped bring hope to the more than 12,000 low-income individuals and families

we served.  We could not have done this alone.  We are so grateful to our local, state and

federal partners, our Board of Directors and especially the generosity of our donors.  With your

https://caasiouxland.org/what-we-do/programs/family-development-self-sufficiency.html
https://caasiouxland.org/what-we-do/programs/family-development-self-sufficiency.html


help, families are building stronger bonds and individuals are getting back on their feet.  To learn

more about us, read the full Annual Report by clicking here.>>
 

LIHEAP Ending
 There is only one month left before the Low-Income Home Energy Assistance Program

(LIHEAP) ends.  Since October 1, we have helped more than 450 households with their heating

costs.  This program is income-based.  To qualify, families must live in Woodbury County and be

at or below 200% of the federal poverty guideline.  If you need help, or know a household who

does, applications can be filled out online by clicking here or by setting up a phone appointment

by calling 712-274-1610.>>
 

How We Are Helping Others...
Here is how many people we have helped since October 1, 2021. 

Individuals helped

with food, clothing

and

personal/household

items:

1,884

Families served

through FaDSS

program:

79

Households assisted

through LIHEAP:

468

To ensure everyone's safety, we ask that you stay home if you are feeling ill
or have tested positive for COVID-19.  You can call our agency at

712-274-1610 and we can deliver the items you need to your home.  
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